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Public Notice 
 
The Central Bank of Solomon Islands (CBSI) wish to inform the general public, 
clients/customers and stakeholders that the following precautionary actions listed 
below has been implemented in order to limit the exposure and risks related to 
COVID-19.  Effective as of Monday 25th of January 2022, the following measures 
must be adhered to: 
 

I. All inbound external customers or consultants shall be prohibited from 
entering the building. The only exempted external group allowed into office 
are commercial bank clearing officers and SIG officials (deposits) and key 
stakeholders/clients (on appointment) 
 

II. Those exempted to enter the premises are required to put on a face mask 
and present a vaccination card along with an ID. This is to comply with the 
“No Jab, No Entry” and “No Mask, No Entry” policy.  
 

III. All bilateral face to face meetings with domestic stakeholders shall be 
through a virtual platform.  
 

IV. All Exchange Control Applications, Currency Requisition Forms, SIG Payment 
Advices for local and external creditors, Small Business Finance Guarantee 
Scheme Applications or any other applications or forms of similar nature for 
assessment must be submitted to CBSI through electronic means or via an 
online platform. 
 

V. All external and internal written communications and applications must be 
facilitated through electronic means or via an online platform. 



For more information, please contact: Central Bank of Solomon Islands | P.O. 
BOX 634 | Honiara | Ph.: (677) 21791 | Email: info@cbsi.com.sb | Website: 
www.cbsi.com.sb 
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